
    February Newsletter   

The month of love and leap day is upon us and it sure showed up fast. 

Even though February has a solid four school weeks, it will go by quickly.  Below are 

some important school wide dates and information for you to know.  Please also 

check your child’s class newsletter so you have all the class specific news as well.   

2/3-6 - Conferences for Mrs. Landesman’s classes 

2/6 – Our PM classes are heading to the LUNCH BUNCH (not to be confused with 

our Lunch Buddies) in Fellowship Hall.  Parents are invited to attend after 12:30 

drop off for dessert and to watch a brief singing performance by your children.  

At the end of the singing, children will pass out Valentine’s to those in attendance. 

2/7-  PRE-K pictures are due.  I need FOUR pictures.  One from age 1, 2, 3, 4.   

2/14 - NO SCHOOL 

2/17 - NO SCHOOL 

2/20- CHICK FIL A night; 5 pm-8pm Centerton Square. 

2/25-26 PJ DAY – check your child’s news for specific days 

In the event of a snow day, I will email, send a text and post it to FACEBOOK.  As 

a general rule, if Moorestown closes, we are closed but there may be a time when 

we close and Moorestown does not so please always check. 

 

Director’s challenge: verses for memorization.  Have your child say them to me 

and if they learn both, they can pick a prize.   

“Be kind to one another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another.”  Ephesians 4:32 

“We love because he first loved us.”  1 John 4:19 

 

 Please remember to send your child in hats, mittens, comfy shoes as we try to go 

outside every day.  Reach out with any questions, 

~amy 



 

 

 

 


